
At its meeting of June 22, 2015, the Board adopted the recommendation in the staff report, as 
follows: 
 

 
 

1. It is recommended that the Board forward this report to the Advisory Committee on 
Accessible Transit, the Ministry of Transportation of Ontario (MTO), and the City of 
Toronto Transportation Services. 


